Please don't remove Jason Lee Memorial from the National Statuary Hall in Washington DC...Oppose HB4071.
Jason Lee is crucial to Oregon's founding and is the best choice. HB4071 appears to have the same goal as
2013 bill HB2387, which thankfully stalled in the OR Senate. | cannot attend the hearing on Monday Feb 17 at
Salem. Please give my testimony to all House Rules Committee members.

Liberty and the Constitution!

Kenneth B. Howard
Eagle Creek, OR
lifetime (60 years) citizen of Oregon



